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- VIA ELECTRONIC FILING -

Mr. Adam Teitzman 
Division of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

RE: Docket No. 20240000-OT 

FILED 10/24/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 09675-2024 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Joel T. Baker 
Principal Attorney 
Florida Power & Light Company 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach, FL 33408-0420 
(561) 691-7255 
(561) 691-7135 (Facsimile) 
Joel.Baker@fpl.com 

October 24, 2024 

Information Concerning Hurricane Idalia Restoration Costs 

Dear Mr. Tei tzman: 

For informational purposes, and in accordance with the Hurricane Irma Stipulation and 

Settlement ("Irma Settlement") approved by the Commission in Order No. PSC-2019-0319-S-EI 1, 

Florida Power & Light Company ("FPL") hereby submits confidential spreadsheets that support 
FPL's storm restoration costs for Hurricane Idalia, which impacted FPL's service area in 2023. 
The confidential searchable spreadsheets contain data documenting the receipt, review, adjustment 
where appropriate, and payment of Hurricane Idalia costs incurred for line contractors and 
vegetation contractors, along with the additional information identified in paragraph 16 of the Irma 
Settlement. FPL is also submitting on this date a Request for Confidential Classification of the 
confidential sortable spreadsheets provided with this letter. 

Please contact me should you or your staff have any questions regarding this filing. 

Sincerely, 

Isl Joel T Baker 
Joel T. Baker 
Fla. Bar No. 0108202 

ENCL: 
Hurricane Idalia Support Files (Confidential) 

cc: The Office of Public Counsel (Hand Delivery) 

1 Paragraph 16 of the Inna Settlement specifies the infonnation that FPL is to provide concerning restoration costs related to 
tropical systems named by the National Hurricane Center. 




